
From: David Miller
To: clerks
Subject: Fw: Tribute to veterans crosswalk Burford
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 4:07:42 PM

Please list under "Communications" for the Admin. & Ops. meeting next Tuesday, December

10th as I'd like to speak to it.

Thx,

Dave Miller
Councillor, Ward 4
County of Brant
66 Grand River St. N., Paris, ON

________________________________________________
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From: Louise Halyk 
Sent: November 27, 2024 5:26 PM
To: David Miller <david.miller@brant.ca>
Subject: Tribute to veterans crosswalk Burford
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello David

I am sorry that I have not sent this email to you before now.

At the Blessed Sacrament craft sale on November 16th, Susan Rossi and I spoke to you about how to
go about getting a crosswalk done for our veterans.

We appreciate your time for checking into this for us.  As we are members of  the Burford . Cathcart
and Harley legion we would like to see something like this done here.
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Thank you for your time and just let me know if there is anything we can do.

Louise Halyk

Sent from my iPhone




